
FORTH PORTS LIMITED  
 

 
  
NTM No 13 of 2024                                                   19th June 2024    

  
NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF TAY 

Core Sampling - Approaches to Dundee 

 
Mariners are advised that commencing on or about 22 July 2024 for a period of approximately 
three days, the vessel “Flatholm” will be carrying out core sampling operations in the approaches 
to the port of Dundee in the area depicted in the chartlet below (not for navigation).  
 

 
 
During all sampling operations the vessel will display any shapes and lights required by 
International and local regulations, will require slow and wide passing, will advise Forth and Tay 
Navigation of all movements and will maintain a listening watch on VHF Channel 12 and 16. 

 

This notice will self-cancel Thursday 25th Jul 2024 at 12h00. 

Status of previously published notices:  
 
12 of 2024 remains in force. 
  
  
Andrew Blake 
Marine Manager Dundee 
 


